
On	June	17,	2019	Healthy	Campus	Alberta	held	its	first	
ever	reception.		The	evening	was	an	opportunity	for	
Alberta’s	post-secondary	mental	health	and	wellness	
community	of	practice	to	gather	and	celebrate.	Held	at	
the	Bow	Valley	College,	there	were	49	attendees	with	
representation	from	6	community	organizations,	13	
campuses	and	5	provinces!	
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HCA Community of Practice 
Meeting - November 5, 2019	

What’s Next? 

A gauge of resonance, a community of practice 
meeting provides an opportunity to learn about the 
direction of the community of practice and influence / 
impact future priorities. 
Location and more details coming soon!	
 	

Attendees’ Feedback 

“Great	range	of	presentations.”	

“My	most	significant	takeaway	was	the	value	of	
community	&	cross	provincial	dialogue	in	
developing	campus	mental	health.”	

 	

“My	most	significant	takeaway	
was	the	importance	of	
consulting	with	students.”	
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The	Reception	was	inclusive.	

The	Reception	was	collaborative.	

The	Reception	followed	a	community	integrated	approach.	

I	learned	new	information	during	the	presentations.	

The	Reception	inspired	me	to	take	action.	
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